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USMX AND ILA EXCHANGE COUNTER OFFERS AROUND WAGES 
 
 
 
LYNDHURST, NJ (SEPTEMBER 30, 2024) – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
"In the last 24 hours, the USMX and ILA have traded counter offers related to wages. The USMX 
increased our offer and has also requested an extension of the current Master Contract, now that 
both sides have moved off their previous positions. We are hopeful that this could allow us to fully 
resume collective bargaining around the other outstanding issues – in an effort to reach an 
agreement. 
 
Our offer would increase wages by nearly 50 percent, triple employer contributions to employee 
retirement plans, strengthen our health care options, and retain the current language around 
automation and semi-automation.” 
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